
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION 

This notice is to advise that the  

Public Hearing of the 

ZONING COMMISSION 

for 

6 PM ON THURSDAY, OCTOBER 18, 2018 

has been 

CANCELLED 

 

The Regular Meeting of the Board of 

Aldermen for October 18th will still take 

place at 7pm.  

No variances will be considered until the 

Zoning Commission has held its  

Public Hearing.  


